
From: WHITE, PAULETTE  
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 4:25 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Re: HELLO from LAX 
 
Hello Steve, I just wanted to follow up with you on my recent trip to LAX from October 26-31. 
All expenses are within the allowable per diem amounts according to City f Chicago travel 
policy, and will be reimbursed by LAWA.  Please let me know if you have any question or need 
me to provide any additional information. 
 

• 5 days hotel accommodations at the Hilton Los Angeles Airport ($867.75) 
• Parking for 1 day ($28.99) 
• Lunch provided on site, Breakfast and Dinner ( $103.82)  
• Round trip Airline ticket on American Airlines ( $466.20) to be reimbursed to City of 

Chicago 
• Airline Baggage Fees ($50.00)  

 
Thank you 
Paulette White 
Chicago Department of Aviation 
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